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Rahul Shankar  
1415 Parker St, Apt 1060 
Detroit, MI 48214 
rahulshankar24@gmail.com  
248-224-2387 
 
June 12th, 2023 
 
Historic District Commission 
2 Woodward Ave, Suite 808 
Detroit, MI 48226 
 
Subject: Support for Proposed Project at 2108 Burns 
 
Dear HDC Detroit, 
 
I am writing this letter to express my full support for the proposed home improvement project by my neighbor and 
friend, Gary Brownell, of 2108 Burns Ave. I believe that the proposed design will not only improve our community but 
will not detract one bit from the historic environment that we know and love. 
 
I wholeheartedly support this project and urge you to approve the design. For any further questions or support, please 
do not hesitate to reach out. 
 
Thank you, 
Rahul Shankar 


